Selectmen’s Meeting
Town of Bowdoin, Maine

11/9/20

Present were:
Marc Bernier

Deb Marquis
Michelle Keleher

6:30 PM: Pledge of Allegiance
Administrative:

» Signed A/P Warrants and Journal Entries

Other Business:

The Road Commissioner came and said he had received 2 complaints in regard to a foggy morning about 30
degrees out and no sand on the roads. Rodney and Gary came over to Salt Shed and there wasn’t a Loader
in the yard. He said there needs to be a Loader here at night so the crew if need be, be able to get sand and
salt for roads.

The Town Clerk gave the Selectman a description of how the Election process went. She felt the process
went very well, she told us there were about 1800 voters, about 20 workers and the longest it took anyone
in the line was 27 minutes, which was very good. The only small problem they had was when the first
person went to put his ballot through, the machine would not accept it. They tried several things nothing
worked. The Town Clerk called Augusta for help, she did what they instructed her to do and it fixed the
problem and it was fine the rest of the time.

Michelle, Selectman discussed the Library in Topsham and how we would proceed with people being able to
get reduced Library passes. We decided that we would pay for half of the cost of a pass. We budgeted
$3,000. in the budget for these passes. It will be the responsibility of the Library to send a bill itemizing the
expenditure for the $3,000., and the names of the people that received the reduced fee.

Adjournment at 7:10pm, Marc made a motion to adjourn, Michelle seconded the vote was unanimous and
meeting adjourned.



